
	
	

Code	RED	Call	3/13/2020	
	

Good	afternoon.	This	is	James	Smith,	your	Town	Manager.	The	Town	of	Sutton	is	
working	diligently	to	mitigate	the	risks	associated	with	the	coronavirus	outbreak.	In	
conjunction	with	the	Public	Health	Nurse	and	others,	decisions	have	been	made	to	
close	the	Sutton	Public	School	District,	the	Senior	Center	and	the	Public	Library	
immediately	and	tentatively	re-open	Monday,	March	30th	pending	assessment	of	the	
situation	and	any	new	developments.	
	

Sutton	Town	Hall	will	remain	open	for	business	at	this	time.		Residents	are	
encouraged	to	conduct	business	online	or	by	phone	if	possible.		
	
We	apologize	for	any	inconvenience.	This	is	an	opportunity	for	each	of	us	to	do	our	
part	in	stopping	the	spread	of	the	Coronavirus.		
	
You	can	help	by:		
	

• Washing	hands	frequently	
• Not	touching	eyes,	nose	and	mouth	
• Limiting	social	interactions	
• Staying	home	if	you	are	sick	and	
• Checking	in	with	at	risk	neighbors	that	may	need	help	

	
As	the	situation	changes	with	respect	to	Coronavirus,	we	will	be	prepared	to	
respond	appropriately	and	consistently	with	updates	from	the	Department	of	Public	
Health	and	Center	for	Disease	Control.	
	
For	updates	please	visit	www.suttonma.org	

	


